
 

 

25 November 2022        

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 3 Advent Service  

Year 3 will be taking part in an Advent Service at St. Michael and All Angels Catholic Church on Tuesday 29 
November 2022.  The children will leave school after lunch, via bus and return before the end of the school 
day. Please ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform. 
 
Parents are welcome to attend the Advent Service at St Michaels and All Angels Catholic Church, 14 New 
Hey Road, Woodchurch. If you wish to attend please arrive for a 1.30pm start.  
 

There is no charge for this trip but in order for your child to attend we require your permission. Please log 

into your ParentPay account as soon as possible to give permission for your child to attend.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher  

  

 

 

          


